
† Morning Worship Service † 
10:50 a.m. 

 

Opportunities for Service & Welcome ............ Keith Stillwell 
 

Prelude ............... “To God Be the Glory” .......... arr. Kerrick 
(Linda McKinley, organist) 

 

Call to Worship .......................................... Sanctuary Choir 

“Gracious Spirit, Dwell With Me” 
 

Invocation ...................................................... Keith Stillwell 
 

*Hymn # 225 ............................................. ST. THEODULPH 

“On Pentecost They Gathered” 
 

Children’s Sermon ........................................ Jenny Luscher  
(Children 3rd grade and younger are invited to exit for children's worship) 

 

Scripture Reading ......................................... Glenn Thomas 

John 3:16, 2 Corinthians 5:14-21 
 (pew edition pgs. 864 & 940) 

 

*Hymn # 246 . “The Church’s One Foundation” ..... AURELIA 
 

Offertory Prayer ......................................... Danny Branham 
 

Offertory ................ “Brother James Air” .............. arr. Lowe  
 (Linda McKinley, organist) 

 

Scripture Reading ....... 1 John 3:1-3 ....................... Jeff Fogg 
 (pew edition pg. 990) 

 

Anthem ..................... “God’s Peace” ......... Sanctuary Choir 
 

Sermon ........................................................ Dr. Keith Felton 

“The Starting Line” 
 

*Inv. Hymn # 499 ............................................. SURRENDER 

“I Surrender All” 
 

Closing Hymn # 241 ................................................ MANNA 

“Sweet, Sweet Spirit” 
 

Called Business Meeting 

 

Postlude ...... “The Church’s One Foundation” .... arr. Hustad 

(Linda McKinley, organist) 

† Anthem Text † 
God’s Peace 

Come away from rush and hurry to the stillness of God’s 

peace; from our vain ambition’s worry, come to Christ and 

find release.  Come away from noise and clamor, life’s 

demands and frenzied pace; come to join the people 

gathered here to seek and find God’s grace. 

In the pastures of God’s goodness we lie down to rest our 

soul.  From the waters of God’s mercy we drink deeply, 

are made whole.  At the table of God’s presence all the 

saints are richly fed.  With the oil of God’s anointing into 

service we are led. 

Come, then, children, with your burdens, life’s confusions, 

fears, and pain.  Leave them at the cross of Jesus, take 

instead his kingdom’s reign.  Bring your thirsts, for he will 

quench them, he alone will satisfy.  All our longings find 

attainment when to self we gladly die. 

Come away from rush and hurry to the stillness of God’s 

peace. 
Words: Marva J. Dawn 

©Hope Publishing Co./CCLI#403620 

 

† Announcements † 
 

FBC BOOK CLUB:  FBC is starting a Book Club!  Join us at 

the first meeting on Sunday, June 23, 4:00 pm, for pie, 

coffee, and a great discussion of the book, “The Road Back 

to You:  An Enneagram Journey to Self-Discovery” by Ian 

Morgan Cron and Suzanne Stabile.  Yes, some may have 

previously read this book, but that’s okay!  This is a great 

read (or re-read) for anyone, especially those participating 

in or just thinking about participating in, this fall’s 

Enneagram study.  Sign up on the bulletin board.  Books, 

$15, are available in the church office or see Keith Stillwell.  

They are also available on Kindle, Audible Audiobook, or 

loan. 

 
SUMMER SCHEDULE:  Join us on Wednesday evenings!   

5:30 – Formations preview class 

6:00 – Prayer meeting, Clinic, Clothes Closet 

6:30 – Sanctuary choir 

 

† Announcements † 
 

 

TBG HEADS TO THE BALLPARK:  The Barnabas Group is 

headed to a Lexington Legends baseball game this 

Tuesday, June 11.  If you signed up to ride the bus, we will 

be leaving the Elder Beerman parking lot at 5:30 p.m. 

 

CALLED BUSINESS MEETING: There will be a called 

Business Meeting this morning at the conclusion of our 

worship service for the purpose of voting on a motion from 

the Pastor Search Team to call Dr. Keith Felton as Senior 

Pastor. 

 

RELAY FOR LIFE:  Our team will have brown bag lunches 

available after morning worship TODAY for $5.  Make sure 

to stop by Fellowship Hall to purchase yours! 
 

LABYRINTH WALK:  The Labyrinth Walk is an ancient 

spiritual formation experience that takes you on an inward 

and outward journey in prayer.  Join us Sunday, June 30, 

6:30 p.m., at Dolly Graham Park (225 River Street at the east 

end of Second Street) for our first FBC Labyrinth Walk.  

After an introduction, you may walk the Labyrinth at your 

own pace.  Drinks and snacks will be provided. 

 
SUNDAY SCHOOL:  “Summer Sunday School” began today 

for our adult classes.  About half of our classes remain in 

their regular classroom setting while the other half join 

together for a video and discussion series throughout the 

summer.  Please choose what works for you!  If you are in a 

“regular” class but would like to try the “combined” class, 

we welcome you!  If you are in the “combined” class and 

want to try the “regular” classes, we welcome you! 

 
MOVE IT MONDAYS:  We encourage our youth to take part 

in Marcus’ Move It Mondays, a six week exercise and fitness 

class.  The session begin June 24, 11:30 – 12:30 and youth 

may bring a sack lunch to enjoy together from 12:30 – 1:00.  

Youth parents, for more information or to register your child, 

please contact Marcus or Kara. 

 



† Missions Moment † 
 

Through a deep friendship with the Istanbul Cultural 

Center in Atlanta, this past fall, we were asked by our 

Muslim friends if they could come to Heritage Baptist 

Church and hold a bake and craft sale in our fellowship 

hall following worship. The money made would go 

toward humanitarian relief efforts in their native 

Turkey. The Sunday they were here was during our 

emphasis on the Offering for Global Missions. Our 

visitors were struck by stories of CBF field personnel 

all over the world and the work that they are doing.  

 

Fast forward several months, and our friends ask us 

again if they can come and set up a bake and craft sale, 

but this time, they want the money raised to go toward 

one of our missions ministries. It just so happened that 

Missy Ward-Angalla, CBF field personnel in Uganda, 

was coming to visit us in just a few weeks. Our Muslim 

friends were thrilled and eager to give funds to Missy’s 

ministry. It was a beautiful sight, Muslims and 

Christians uniting around the common cause of 

compassion. 

 
- Zeke Stephenson, Minister of Youth and Missions, 

Heritage Baptist Church, Cartersville, GA 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

† Calendar of Events † 
 

Today 9:45 am Bible Study 

 10:00 am FBC on Cable 20 

 10:50 am  Morning Worship 

 2:00 pm  FBC on Cable 20 
Tues, June 11 5:30 pm TBG to Legends game 

Wed, June 12 5:30 pm Formations Preview Class 

 6:00 pm Prayer Meeting 

  Clothes Closet 

  Clinic 

 6:30 pm Sanctuary Choir 
Thu, June 13 9:00 am  ROMEOs at Tammy’s Diner 

 

  

  

              

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

First Baptist Church 

201 St. Clair St. 

Frankfort, KY  40601 

Office:  502.227.4528   

Fax:  502.227.4520 

Website:  fbcfrankfort.org   

Email:  info@fbcfrankfort.org 
 

Interim Pastor, Dr. Steve Hadden 

Minister of Music and Administration, 

Rev. Richard Summers ...................................... 502.229.7322 

Minister of Missions, Dr. Keith Felton ..................... 254.485.6622 

Minister of Students, Rev. Marcus Pernell ............... 502.642.6146 

Interim Minister of Children, Jenny Luscher ........... 502.545.2961 

Interim Minister of Spiritual Formation,  

Dr. Keith Stillwell .............................................. 859.936.7410 

First Baptist Church  
of Frankfort 

The Church at the Singing Bridge 
Founded 1816 

 

 
 
 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

“The Starting Line” 
 

June 9, 2019 

Deacon of the Week 

June 9 - 15  
 

Danny Branham – 502.330.8907 
 

Financial Update through June 2 
 

Budget Goal to Date…………..$373,057 

Received to Date………………$317,989 

 

First Baptist Family, 
 What a privilege it has been to serve and be a part of 
this fellowship for fifty years!  I have watched many of you 
grow up in this church, knew and loved your parents, while 
others are more recent friends.  I have been blessed to have 
known so many faithful servants of the Lord in the past and 
present.  I thank God that He has put me in this place and 
that He will allow my music to be meaningful and 
worshipful, never a distraction. 
 Thank you for your cards and wishes.  I appreciate 
and cherish your kind and supportive words. 
 
   Linda McKinley 


